
 

 

January 18, 2022 

403974.docx 

To: TASE Members 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: ELRON ELECTRONIC IND.LTD. (Issue No749) 

Following the Company's announcement, regarding the change of its long name to ELRON 

VENTURES LTD, please note that the company's name will be updated in the TASE systems 

as of January 20, 2022. 

There will be no change in the short names and symbols of the company and its securities. 

Sincerely, 

(-) 

Listing Companies Compliance Unit 


